
          

Summer 2024 

Hi Boys and Girls! 

I hope you are having a great summer!  My name is Mrs. Peters and I am 

going to be your kindergarten teacher this year at Arrowhead.  I hope you are 

getting excited for a great school year.  I am looking forward to a fun-filled 

year of making new friends, reading books, writing stories and learning so many 

new things!  

 On the first day of school, I will be waiting for you at the bus circle.  

Look for me when you get off the bus.  I will be holding a stuffed Olaf!   

 

 

 

 

In an effort to keep the lines of communication open between home and school, 

I will be using the Remind App this year.  Please text the code: @peters234 to 

81010 to receive kindergarten announcements and updates this year.  

 

I can’t wait to meet you and begin our exciting journey together at Arrowhead.  

I hope you enjoy your summer!   

 

See you in September! 

  Love,   

                                                                                 Mrs. Peters  

                                                       

        


